February 11, 2935,

Mr, Will Rogere,
Beverly Hills, Calif,

~ Dear Vills
The enclosed Photoémph was made
February 4th, at the Htmlc‘lpal Airport here,
of you, Hr, bouglaa and the Hired Hand on ynué
recent visit to Fort Worth enroute to California.
With best wishn. I remin '

Sincerely,

5 AG‘C&KD



